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Dear Parents/Carers,

On Tuesday 11" July, the Year 2 class will be going on a visit to Redcar Beach.
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return at 2.20pm.

Transport to the venue will be via coach.

Children are to come to school wearing their school uniform and arrive at school for
8:45am. Please provide a small bag/backpack so that children can carry their coat, school
water bottle and packed lunch. Depending on the weather, please apply sun cream to your
child before they arrive at school.

Lunch will be provided for all children, however if your child would prefer to bring their own
packed lunch, please contact the school office to let them know.

If your child requires medication on a daily basis please ensure this is up to date for the trip.

We will be asking families to cover the cost for 20% of the trip. This will be £1.85 and can
be paid on your ParentPay app under the title YR2 Redcar Beach / Pacittos.

Please can you consent for your child to go on the trip via Arbor before 4" July 2023.
Please feel free to speak to me if you have any questions about the trip.

Kind regards,

Miss McPartland

Year 2 Class Teacher
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